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Lake Harbour Education Council
Lake Harbour, NW.T.

Joe Arlooktoo
Member of the Legislative Assembly
Leke Harbour, NW.T.

Dear Jos,

A$ you probebly know by now the Government of the N.W.T. has been making
decistons unilaterally without consultation and agreement with the Baffin
Divisionel Board on their funding contributions. This fiscal year they
decided to chenge funding from 60%-20%-208 to 408-20%8-20%-20%. Now
they heve made & proposal Lo issue funding monthly to Boards across the
N.W.T. This would cut the Baffin Divisional Boards interest revenues by
$500,000. The interest thet the Board generates are used to make
Inuktitut books, develop ‘Pineqtavut program, in-service treining and
special needs. These initistives which would otherwise be unfunded will
be affected drastically. Therefore we would like Your support to oppose
this proposal in the next Legislative Assembly meeting.

Thank you for your support and co-operation on this very important matter.
If you require further inform or want to discuss this matter with us
please don't hesitate to contect us.

Sincerely,

74 Mol
Mikidjuk Kolola
Vice-Chairman

- CC- 30& E(‘\éok
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Community Education Councii
General Dellvery

Cape Dorset, NW.T,

XOA 0CO

September 11, 1989

Honourable Member Joe Arlooktoo
Legislative Assembly
Yellowknife, NW.T.

Dear Mr. Ariooktoo,

As a council representing the education of our young people, we
are disappointed and discouraged by the government's decision to
change the funding formula given to Divisional Boards of Education.

This proposed change In the funding formula will result in a
decrease In the amount that the boards have to continue developing
and supporting exciting education initiatives in the north.

Being a Community Education Council, we are concerned that the
government’s decision will cause the people of Cape Dorset to take 2
step backward in educating their students. We are asking your sup-
port as our ML.A representative in asking the government to revert
their decision to change the funding formula to proposed contribution
arrangements of 40%, 20%, 20%, and 208 back to the original contri-
bution arrangements of 608, 20%, and 208,
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Thank you for assisting us In a matter which s of great concern
to us. If you have any questions you might want to ask us, please do
not hesitate to contact us at Pitseolak School. Our phone numbers are
(819) 897-8826/8911.

Sincerely,

c—pl e §y

Laisa Qaqjuraqjuk
CEC Chairman

¢C. Mr. Joe Enook, Chatrman, Baffin Divisional Board of Education
enc. Mr. Enook's letter to Cape Dorset CEC
Cape Dorset CEC's letter and motion #026/89-90 supporting
B.D.BE.'S request.
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Cormmnily Education Couneil
General belivery

Cape Dovset, l.W.1,

X0A 0CO

Septewbor 11, 1989

Mr. Joe Enook

Chairman ,

Baffin Divisional Board .of Education
P.0. Box 1330

lq.hl"t. NO"OTQ

X0A OHO

Dear Mr. Enook,

At our last C.E.C. meeting of Sept, 7th, the Cape Uorset C.E.C. disrussnd
the change in government funding arrangements to Divisional Education Boards
and we would 1ike to reiterate your concerns as well as express our concerns
to the B.D.B.E. and to the government.

Please find enclosed a copy of 2 letter to our MLA, . Joe Arlooktoo
and a copy of the motion. #026/89-90.

If there is anything we can do as a council to assist you in helping the
government revart back to the agreed upon formula, please let us know.

-

Sincrinly,

'
t

o ;o y
Laisa Wagjuraqjuk

CEC Uhairman
Capr Myrset

cc. Mr. Joa Arlooktoo, M.L.A. South Baffin




SENT BY:LEG. ASSEMBL.Y-N. WELLS ;1@~-13-89 6:25PM 4035872158~ 9204735; 829

. )
| ' "

IAQ ’
"rmmr_m;m::_q_mg_zm Rl

" ' "
t'!’."l'-‘ (& 7

MMS Q“P" w_;( ' ..L./n{".') ..

e ')
. "\ ',”
: NS IR L5 DS

S ] '-| " ‘“-‘ ' ‘...A, .""0.

‘ f' Vel i(\s‘tg¢-\

‘,"
‘ 2 L LI VS

(]
. L] L]
1 ]
'; —_——
[ 2 -
CRUEEY ' ’
“r . va LI} [ TY '.’
. .I ’
L)
M »

SECONDER

Qs Q- / TR N .
MOTION G 0 o/ ter Lty

"M.-ﬂzﬁ ..m.»o: L |
» . MLE o :
VD’I'ES Fon_fz_ AGAIN-ST 0 ’ ' MEL"TIN% HEy ,4/;."‘(_‘0(_,,.~"rf o

. QL*“
mxms o . . Gmllu‘w,‘-"‘__ ?7 “ 6 4 ’!<
‘ >~ « o. . . i
, & < & (1 Pabbe 15
 COMMUNITY, - . SECREIARY-14t.
o . . '.'4'".



SENT BY:LEG. ASSEMBLY-N. WELLS ;1@-19-89 6:26PM ; 4835872158- 5204735, H3D

4

A% oAC, pa ST
o 31, 1989

T r——

PPN Acted™dendilatd MLIVS
DIVAI;-BNA BoARD OF EDUCATION

»
L4
-
\ E

e e diaede
Lebeben, PPeC 3¢ ofY, o¢
PRSI, e /ST

NNSSALrY NN Lo e DNDDCP2 e o¢ pa e Mydde A b BAYNE

A COBCH=oNd PPRC M A 2o d9Ic adrbn¥d® 08 AL INBEC nbbC
Labe® ActdrndDiAandooley Pa bredicducides bALIENLE. Cvha
d9NBI5C IPPEACAL LS A oy deanrDeery, BhrLYNes, QLD
Ab®ABCHIL 5C Ac*of Cdao Acndine

PPRC o' Actardedentla bde AUSNCDeDRAL e JAAPS 10, 1985-T,
QLo P 2 UeDBrLE aNe Acterd9)e ndladeony pa Pt Aode.
CALAC P DB/LeE e tnosre qUehBiA e s NI dioSaDL ane
PPRL AV ot diD N A oM 08 ¢'Lo ADAQDrnDdE orc
Achroicesbigs ort ArtedenChev Ac PALYDe DL CA/Le
derd/Le{C pac Doy Dol o A o%dN e o CD<e,

Ac 2 dwiDBCIE Acdra D 5 Ac* o dRNenes ¢
IPDsPLEeNdSeroDaySLC Ara Qi C ApAS Adrve sd Lo ehDanv o,
A2 PDCOcs ADor WD SoGSAr D= onNd CALA o ¢S

PabrAS bNLAN® 2¢ AIFIBCH e e DorL ¢ D SNPenbhe o
Acdad43dc e T ¢9ec T, bALM Pa DroalonChee DBt oo tidt
LCLAPE e AMPARCSANe GG A ode, POue Pa Dy CPCPBC o iers Ic
AP oNPo Ve DRLT o 20 A%rrLe DBID dNe DRChrLe oo BALR D6,
Do@/Labed® PaDrAL Dot bBCsIT bALE oS dRsPL i dele ALY 60
PaeCey) afie, 20288 aNe, GHL 5 20-08e8y e ST ane, APdedse e
P, DM do o, AN doc o AANCDPLoNe, DPP L e DerL ¥t bNLAE
Pabrire ot APRNENSa SiNe CPCLE Pa by ot Irddos. LAY
PaDyedabDec bNLME® 5E QORCH¥ o c DBIC pHecaDryD< ot
ArQeCDe Lo o8 Lo 402 08 Acadvh ot ¢/SecadWh/Lba de ot
PaDrRCPCDBCebrIot Ac*rd®Icabrd®ob,

Baffin Divisional Board of Education, Box 1330, lqalnli. N.W.T,, X0A QOHO (819) 979-8236 Telex: 063.15539




SENT BY:LEG. ASSEMBLY-N.WELLS :1p~15-89 6:26PM ; 4235872158> 9204735; #31

CA* Lo 1988-89-I PaDrcn®a D¢ 455yder, PPwé s

Acterd¥dc arlavdc PaDreDRrle D®I¢ $670,000=00 AP®NNPLobAS,
CALAED®/L S Pa_ DyBCa CoCHC APBANCNAS/dRRE DrasIc s io-vde,
Pabrenot debesod PNBNADL o d@sC. Cdd PaDrAt APRrLcONIPE,
BALRC Pa DreCh®NNPLLE dr/ o ALaDrLY.0f A dos ot ha bDrL=oNe
/S rbNEN of beNENQ Al ® CAUYDBANG wIrenSE La De®d®: P DyAC
Cdo™ WG b®IC ha ¢ Go® drFrenadecdosdta Pocliey
A20NDBRIL oy, Acadocs CAPARLS "Acdalde”, Actrdonche o
A%a AYRAE L5 aPED M Iee A 2o dPNENBCirs J¢ IS €t DvAPADYC
deiLat Cdoa ACtedobanrlede L5 Pabyet QIS0 4SPL e o€,
ISolatdes DRDrrDRECBIL I oD At dRdcabbd e,
Acrdeiic ADrers, AchArevo AbeC JANea e ®CHCs Ac A d5C
dPelB = dNaC Ac®rAWCheones A\ Bhes PIWa sPe 8
CPRC D Dot PrdrCh®, APGeSCPISC Acaqbh 3300 5 A

ALt dradis CLad ACee et q BradnDs prder Po by BenchyC Lo
APL® A BPC Ac ndLPENE S,

Labew o byeata Doy 458 (1989-90- 1<) Pa Dy®Ca €O YS

AP wChrLe D6 B0=D8SClu=20->L 8¢ J8-20-008 Jc Dd s e
40-)4eCe20-348¢-20 -0 ec=20-34 8¢ JA-DPVPLe DE2AGC dNuNPe L omblb
LeLd* b PalrdCa S dBCeNme ALASEAS Ny 60 dhee-2(0 Hyee- 20
PNates, QosaChrlo e DILE AN JAA ® LELAC PRBAGDBILNAGSNR

Ac Q%I A rlabdt bALMTS e CLIMY, CLdd drraen ane,

Pabre dnrdsire H¢ APRLNCArLde Pa Diieitoe 1988-80~ J¢ Qi J¢
$300 N0 -G Py e, £La g IPHBI® Pe Da AT PR PIWCD T GoePee
$310,000 ASeriePaIMe. Phade INAe, CLoa MPre Pl o

Pabye et Qerta dad AvA T doh o 4D N b 2o devde A nbnDe
A>T denNsnt ey, 4P NU=s Dobra Bhyends. Cla dPeChrL e
dbbeto® Pa bywdinvbmCDore (4DqLere) CVCo Gdyr,
PooNPEDrLeNdsAC MR L Ao, AL ANPYIeda NS, b oSnbs
BNLPSE e bNLebILC Aa.rdPrbt ArdSdioac DS CY o QL s

Qb rOLADDWwAC wDpLC CLOMY drrdwChrLery. AFL%eDSC

N PBeLESC IPDNAYLLAGGC LELI%erd, Lo I RCD DA 4B o0
CAbda o $9NPUNE Prdo DBBNPeDi AL A LAYDILINAY.S Avssde

4 rsonbesLdt oe,

DabrolrL e Se drradChehbheorior QLS Pa Dy dCaNn D¢ ot dIQLAS
O dione JAAPS 1, 1990-1 NNoelerL ¢Uc DpBrLre



SENT BY:LEG. ASSEMBL'Y-N. WELLS 180-19-8S 6:27PM 4035872158~ 320473S; #32

PaDrwlia wCiChe ULt b COCLE AR CiordseSndde, APdSodide Clra
dAAPE 1,1890-1 ¢L*a P @ChILeC fambia® A YA & $L
DmAPsbALMENdD NG bALSE. Pa Db addC BNLPa® ae DCe DSLE Bont
CLoa desrDoded® AvA e SeriedsLMS Lo Pabyioc
APBADNPe-4RCYE 1990011 QS5 ey eg 45y < $150,000. Cla
DPHBI BaDyerb SLArdic® PebrednttacdCcnes PuCo $500,000
Pa bbb beCeC 1988-88-T §5SUr hardot Caudeert. AFLDSC Cloa
ArLR i aig PeNGBiodide £ Eob ANIRNDOLLDBRCENT A a dbhord

A 2GRNV 5 I8 derd AvadRieeNees QL o
ArerdRnChav At Qo/La Qs o Pvplooiedisine ane.

IP/ALLE CLod raelhrlc @0 Qe BCDBLT e bNALMC
PeboalanchoCidt s DobrPi adyc GvIAAT bALEIDI0d Lo be Donbds,
NEre AL e6C Cla 4OUDe BD% Qe ChYa BSAN=ad DerSPLESC
Actob AbeRACher sy BN®ALAE QS SC 4ILn DR DBIMe. so o b

W tNes ActcdedeanciTe 4L ADdrd A2 dRNeNr¢Nbyet
NPNAE® OSrDINNeen LG Ac 2o dBdarlabds. PaDros
Cov*a A dBBIyt bd/edPeC A=A dtNeee ANGD/LSG 54N b,

PPBC A A tad®denblabds 1d=Prhege bNLmSir 4L Ao e,
PNAR BT 20106 dPandC brikrSE e bALe-dT 8 P4AR 18 Q:Lo 17T,
A oterCDR, bARNAPYL - A5eNP PP roserds aC Pabrebrrivhge
APBANENredt il o B CLA4 ded e PInpPea LY

AL et AIt A% o oWl PLr Qe P AS CAV L, BRLSNPLLL o d4eNPe
CLde™ Pobrorl o0, dha% SlrepsedsGL bALBCI oo BroarPAC,
FenLCe’l e AP g BCSL BS7-8779-T, < A%< At @) nPLabos
NNSSAYLAYE, 979-8230-r

Sgmmay, AN WACHALLL Cvd g DhGadie e Actoe LD eabreNy
A BN%P%a S Jig-® CLbgde diPora dvedioC,

NNS%I®,

S\

vd Aok
Ave<DCR
Ac*a 9D rlabde




SENT BY!:LEG. RSSEMBLY-N. WELLS ;1©-19-89 6:28PM ; 4035872158~ S204735; #33

VPR At pd Dral it ¢ BLMNC
BAFFIN DIVISIONAL BOARD OF EDUCATION

August 31, 1989

Joe Arlooktoo

Member of Legislative Assembly
LAKE HARBOUR, N.W.T.

XOA ONO

We are writing to you as a MLA for one of the communities
where the school is operated by the Baffin Divisional Board
of Education, We are very concerned about an issue relating
to funding of our Board. We would 1like to take this
opportunity to inform you of the facts, as we know them
and to ask for your support in this issue.

The Baffin Divisional Board of Education was established
oh April 10, 1985 and become the first Divisional Board
of Education in the Northwest Territories. The intent
was to bring the management and control of education in
the Baffin closer to the people of the region and to allow
for more flexibility and input in the delivery of education
program, It was understood that by giving more local contrel
to the people of the region, the education system would
be more responsive to the needs and aspirations of the
people and that a higher quality of education would result.

Funding for the operation of the education program was
turned over to the Board. 1Initially, the Board received
payments from the GNWT three times yearly. The original
payment directive outlined in the agreement signad by the
Board, stated that the payments would be issued to the
Board at the rate of 60%, 20% and 20% at the beginning
of the first, second and third quarters respectively.
It was understood that the Board would generate interest
revenue on the monthly surplus. This revenue would enable
the Board to fund important initiatives and priorities
otherwise unfunded by the Department of Education.

Con't..../2

Baffin Divisiona! Board of Education, Box 1330, Frobisher Bay. N.W.T.. XOA QHO (819) 99-5236 Telex: 063-13539
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During the 1988/89 fiscal year, the Baffin Divisional Board
of EBEducation earned approximately $670,000.00 in interest
revenue. This was achieved by investing our quarterly
payments carefully and getting the best return possible
for our money. With this interast ravenue, the Board has
been able to fund a number of important initiatives that
are designed to further the goals outlined in "Our PFuture
in Now". The bulk of this money has beean put into the
development and publication of Inuktitut books, the
"Piniagqtavut" program, in-service training of staff and
spacial needs. We feel that we have made very significant
progress in these areas and that the money we have earned
has been used wisely. We have received excellent response
from CECs, parents and educators on the quality and direction
of our efforts in developing an educational program that
better meets the needs of the children of the Baffin.
However, we are really only in the very beginning stages
and much more work and development is required. This
development will take place only if we have the funding
and flexibility to continue our efforts.

Por the present fiscal year (1989/90) our contributions
were changed from 608-208~20% to 408-208-208-208. Although
we had a signed agreement with the Government specifying
our funding contribution at 60%-20%-20%, it was changed
unilaterally by the Government without any consultation
with the Divisional Board, With this change, our projected
revenue from interest for the 1989/90 fiscal year will
be about $360,000.00. This will mean a reduction in revenue
of approximately $310,000.00 from the last fiscal year.
Needless to say, this reduction in revenue will have a
serious impact on the development of programs in Inuktitut,
as well as other areas we have referred to previously.
This decision to change the payment policy for this fiscal
year, without our consultation and agreement, has caused
us great concern. . The Executive Committee of the Board
met earlier this week and we wers most distressed to learn
that this change had taken place for this fiscal year.
It was our feeling that we have a signed agreement with
the Government and that no changes should be made in the
agreement unless there 1s consultation and. acceptance by
both parties.

We have heen informed that a further change to the payment
directive will take effect April 01, 1990. We have received
a letter stating ¢that our payments from the Government
will come on a monthly basis, effective April 01, 1990.

Con't.v..3
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This decision has again been made unjlaterally and without
consultation with our Board. Our financial officers at
the Board have made projectives on the impact of this change
and it appears that our interest revenue for the 1950/91
fiscal year will be approximately $150,000.00., 1In effect
this will mean a loss of revenue of over $500,000.00 in
comparison to interest earning during the 1988/89 fiscal
year. We feel this will give us virtually no flexibility
to development initiative on programs to meet our needs
and that the quality of our program will be drastically
affected.

We understand that the change in funding payments to Boards
and agencies will probably be a matter raised at the October
gitting of the Legislative Assembly, We feel strongly
that this policy directive must be changed and would like
to request your support and assistance in reversing the
policy. Llocal control of education and the development
of quality educational programs are key issues to our Board,
We must have access to the interest dollars to continue
the work that we have begun.

The Baffin Divisional Board of Education will be holding
it's 1l4th General 5Session in Igaluit from October 18 to
20, 1989. The Executive Committee of the Board will be
meeting on Octocber 16 and 17, alse in Igaluit. We would
like to meet with you to discuss the matter of interest
revenue and the implications that this change will have
on our Board. If you are passing through Iqgaluit at this
time, we would like to arrange a meeting to discuss this
issue. Please contact me if you wish to arrange a meeting.
I can be resached in Pond 1Inlet at 897-8779, or through
the Divisional Board Office at 979-5236.

I appreciate this opportunity to get in contact with you
and look forward to working together with you on trying
to resolve this matter.

Sincerely,

Chairman
BQDQDOEO



